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YULE BALL IS 
TONIGHT!

Muggles and wizards alike are invited 
to the Harry Potter-themed dance! 

Event details are in the Student Orga-
nizations section of this issue.
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NATIONAL STUDENT EXCHANGE
The deadline to apply to participate in National Student Exchange (NSE) during the 2018-19 academic 
year is February 1, 2018. Placements will be made in early March. NSE allows you to study away for one 
semester or an academic year at campuses in the U.S., U.S. territories, and Canada - all while paying tu-
ition at UofL (and you can generally use your scholarships and financial aid toward NSE). You can have a 
study abroad-like experience, immerse yourself in a new environment, take advantage of academic oppor-
tunities not available at UofL, and have all the credit come back on your UofL transcript. Learn more about 
the possibilities at www.nse.org. For more information or for an application, please contact Andrew Grubb 
at (502) 852-1482 or andrew.grubb@louisville.edu.

JOIN HONORS SCHOLARS!
Benefits
•	 Significant coursework completed in close interaction with peers in the University Honors Program and 
with Honors faculty from many departments
•	 Access to seminar classes that encourage interdisciplinary perspectives and experience outside the 
classroom, which sometimes fulfill WR requirements
•	 Priority consideration for space in seminars that include either international or domestic travel
•	 Enhanced programming that may include notable speakers, cultural events and voluntary service oppor-
tunities
•	 Opportunities to present seminar discoveries and research at Honors conferences.
•	 Recognition at an annual Honors Convocation Ceremony and graduation as well as on transcripts and 
diplomas as a University Honors Scholar upon successful completion of program requirements
•	 Early opportunities to sign up for a scheduled Honors advising appointment each semester

Eligibility
•	 A cumulative grade point average of 3.5 or higher
•	 Completion of or enrollment in at least 6 credits of Honors 
coursework
•	 Intent to finish the 24 credit-hour program

To Apply
http://tinyurl.com/HONscholars

Application Deadline: 
January 25, 2018
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CALL FOR PROPOSALS

SPRING HONORS CONFERENCES
If you are interested in developing your presentation skills outside of the classroom, Honors would like to 
encourage you to submit to the 2018 Honors Conferences below! Submissions for the Honors conference 
are encouraged from all disciplinary and interdisciplinary perspectives. Read more about submission 
guidelines below!

NCHC IN BOSTON
This semester, a group of engaged Honors stu-
dents will be heading to Morehead State Univer-
sity, and you could be one of them! Submissions 
for the Honors conference are encouraged from 
all disciplinary and interdisciplinary perspectives. 
Proposal formats need to be in one of the four cat-
egories: oral presentation (15 minutes), panels (45 
minutes), dance/musical/theatrical performances 
(maximum 45 minutes), and poster presentations. 
For more information contact Sarah Springer: 
s.springer@louisville.edu.

How to Submit:
Apply online here: http://tinyurl.com/KHRProposal

Proposal Deadline:
February 1, 2018 by Midnight

Conference Dates:
February 23-24, 2018

Location:
Morehead State University, Morehead, KY

KHR IN MOREHEAD

Proposals can be in the following areas:
•	 Idea Exchange
•	 Roundtable Discussions
•	 Student Poster Sessions
•	 Student Interdisciplinary Research Panels
•	 Forum on Diversity Issues
•	 Master Classes
To find out more about any of these areas, you are 
strongly encouraged to visit the NCHC Proposal 
Guidelines: http://www.nchchonors.org/events/
nchc18/submit-a-proposal

The theme for this year’s National Collegiate 
Honors Council (NCHC) conference is “learning to 
transgress” and will take place in Boston. For ad-
ditional information on the conference, visit http://
www.nchchonors.org/events/nchc18. The national 
conference is an outstanding opportunity to present 
your research, ideas, or work as part of a student 
group in front of a national audience of Honors 
faculty & staff members, as well as your peers at 
other Honors programs and colleges. Conference 
proposals should not be submitted using the 
online form at NCHC. Remember that to submit a 
proposal for NCHC you should also have present-
ed at KHR this academic year.

Proposal Deadline:
February 21, 2018 by Midnight

Conference Dates:
November 7-11, 2018

Location:
Boston, MA

If you have any questions about participating in the conference, 
please feel free to e-mail Luke.

How to Submit:
Email proposal and relevant 
information to Luke Buckman: 
luke.buckman@louisville.edu
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ADVISING CORNER
THE HONORS ADVISING CAMPAIGN 
IS RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER!
It's that time of year again, Honors students, so mark your calendars and set your alarms to be sure to 
grab an Honors advising appointment as soon as you can! We are looking forward to seeing everyone 
again to check in on how things are going this semester and to help you get things planned out for your 
Summer and Fall semesters. Please be sure to check out all of the details below on how to set up your 
Honors advising appointment, and we'll see you soon!

The Honors Advising Window
Advising Appointments*:
Please arrive promptly in the Etscorn Honors Center on 
your appointment date/time. If you arrive to your appoint-
ment 10 or more minutes after the scheduled appointment 

The Procedure
Honors Scholars: 

General Honors:

Around 7:45 AM on Tuesday, February 6 scholars will receive the EAB/CardSmart 
campaign e-mail from Kirsten Armstrong in their UofL accounts.

Around 7:45 AM on Wednesday, February 7 all Honors students will receive the 
EAB/CardSmart campaign e-mail from Kirsten Armstrong in their UofL accounts.

Once you receive your email: 
•	 Click on the link and sign up online for an Honors advising appointment within EAB/CardSmart. 
      *Please note: If you do not receive an appointment confirmation email from EAB/CardSmart,      
       the appointment has not been successfully scheduled, and you must return to the link and  
       ensure that you have completed all of the steps in the scheduling process.
•	 Everyone’s EAB/CardSmart scheduling links are unique to their own account information, so please do  
   not forward or share these links with other students.

We hope that this information is helpful, and we are looking 
forward to meeting with each of you this semester! Please let 
us know if you have any questions or concerns about the Hon-
ors advising appointment sign-up procedures by contacting us 
via phone at 502-852-6293, via e-mail at honors@louisville.
edu, or by contacting your Honors advisor directly.

The Honors 
Advising Team

(Alphabetically by last name)
Kirsten Armstrong 

Luke Buckman  
Sarah Exner 

Andrew Grubb  
Katherine Rucker 

Olivia Sailor  
Sarah Springer

No Longer Active 
in Honors
In the event that you are no longer a 
member of the University Honors Pro-
gram, you should seek out advising 
from your home academic advising unit 
instead. We recommend that you visit 
the Undergraduate Advising website 
and utilize the “Advising Centers” menu:  
http://louisville.edu/advising

time, you will be required to reschedule for a later date/time 
subject to counselor availability.
*Please note: Spring Break is Monday, 3/12 - Friday, 3/16, so 
there will be no appointments.

Walk-In Advising:
March 26 - March 30  
8:30 - 11:30 AM & 1:00 - 4:00 PM

Priority Registration: 
Tuesday, March 27  
8:00 AM
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NATIONAL & INTERNATIONAL 
SCHOLARSHIPS

ALL UNDERGRADUATES

The Boren Awards provide up to $20,000 to U.S. 
undergraduates, and up to $24,000 to graduate 
students, to study abroad in areas of the world that 
are critical to U.S. interests and underrepresented 
in study abroad. Boren Scholars represent a vari-
ety of academic backgrounds—from Global Health, 
to Economics, to STEM disciplines—but all are 
interested in studying less commonly taught lan-
guages and building regional expertise in parts of 
the world of U.S. national security interest. You can 
apply for a Boren Scholarship as a sophomore, 
junior, even a senior (if you delay graduation). 

The Boren Summer STEM Initiative provides up 
to $8,000 for 8 weeks of summer study abroad for 
students in science, technology, engineering, and 
math majors. Students can choose to pursue 
• Language Study
• Language Study + Academic Coursework
• Language Study with a STEM-Related Internship
You can find more information on this special initia-
tive here: https://tinyurl.com/BorenSTEM.

Make an appointment to explore your options by 
emailing bethany.smith.1@louisville.edu.

For more information: 
http://www.borenawards.org

National Deadlines: 
February 8, 2018 (Scholarship)
January 30, 2018 (Fellowship)

SOPHOMORES & 
OUTSTANDING FIRST-YEARS
FULBRIGHT UK 
SUMMER INSTITUTES
The US-UK Fulbright Commission offers special 
Summer Institutes for US citizens to come to the 
UK.  These summer programmes provide the op-
portunity for US undergraduates (aged over 18), 
with at least two years of undergraduate study 
left to complete, to come to the UK on a three or 
four week academic and cultural summer program. 
Participants will experience an exciting academic 
program at a highly regarded UK university, explore 
the culture, heritage, and history of the UK, and 
develop their academic ability by improving presen-
tation, research, and communication skills. 

Application deadline: 
February 7, 2018
Email bethany.smith.1@louisville.edu 
if you’re interested in applying!

Institute Topic
University of Exeter Climate Change and the 

Environment
University of Sussex Understanding “Britishness” and 

British Culture
University of Birmingham Film and Media
Queen’s University 
Belfast

Understanding Ireland: Northern 
Perspectives

American Institute for 
Foreign Study 

With Shakespeare’s Globe 
Education

University of Westminster Media, Art, and Design; Business
University of Bristol The Triangular Slave Trade and 

Bristol’s Atlantic Heritage
Scotland: Glasgow School 
of Art and University of 
Strathclyde

Technology, Innovation, and 
Creativity

Aberystwyth 
University

Identity and Nationhood

Institutes available include:
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NATIONAL & INTERNATIONAL SCHOLARSHIPS

In 2018, the Morris K. Udall Foundation anticipates awarding 50 scholarships of up to $7,000 each. The 
Udall scholarship honors the legacies of Morris Udall and Stewart Udall, whose careers had a significant 
impact on Native American self-governance, health care, and the stewardship of public lands and natural 
resources.

ABOUT THE SCHOLARSHIP
The Udall Scholarship provides:
•	 Access to the Udall Alumni Network: an association of change-makers, working in Indian country and 
environmental fields, sharing innovative ideas, professional advice, and job and internship opportunities.
•	 Five days in Tucson, Arizona, at Scholar Orientation: extending your professional network, meeting other 
scholars and alumni, and learning new skills.
•	 Up to $7,000 for eligible academic expenses.

IS THE UDALL SCHOLARSHIP RIGHT FOR YOU? 
Are you working towards positive solutions to environmental challenges or to issues impacting Indian 
country?
Have you demonstrated your commitment to one of these areas through public service?
Do you inspire and motivate others to take action?
Are you committed to making a difference through civility and consensus building?
If you answered “yes” to these questions, the Udall Scholarship may be right for you. 

CATEGORIES INCLUDE:
Tribal Policy: For Native Americans and Alaska Natives working on policy issues in Indian country
Native Health Care: For Native Americans and Alaska Natives pursuing health-related careers
Environment: For undergraduates interested in conservation and environmental issues

You can find more information on the scholarship and application process here: 
https://www.udall.gov/OurPrograms/Scholarship/HowToApply.aspx. 

Students interested in applying should meet with Dr. Condon; contact Bethany Smith at bethany.smith.1@
louisville.edu to schedule an appointment. 

National deadline: 
March 8, 2018

STAY CONNECTED WITH HONORS! 
Follow Us!

@UL_Honors Like Us!
facebook.com/

LouisvilleHonors

Tag Us!
@UL_Honors
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STUDENT ORGANIZATIONS
HONORS STUDENT COUNCIL
WINTER IS HERE, 
BAMS IS COMING
Still in the giving mood from the holidays? Give your 
unwanted books and media to us! BAMS is collecting 
donations for our sale during the week of April 8. Do-
nations can be dropped off at Etscorn Honors Cen-
ter. Have a large donation? Give us a call at (502) 
653-2130 and we'll pick it up! All of the proceeds 
from the sale will go to Americana Community Cen-
ter, a nonprofit that provides services to Louisville’s 
immigrant & refugee population. If you have any 
questions, please email us at honorsBAMS@gmail.
com or visit our website, www.uoflhsc.com.

DIVERSITY & INCLUSION PRESENTS

CROSSING ARIZONA
Crossing Arizona is a documentary centering on immigration and its effect on people on all sides of the 
debate. Students are invited to watch and discuss the film! Everyone is encouraged to attend. Food and 
drink will be provided! Contact Elizabeth Peña for more information: eypena01@louisville.edu
Facebook Event: https://www.facebook.com/events/166593593958651/

Wednesday, January 24
5:30-7:30 PM
Etscorn Classroom, TH 132

COLON CANCER PREVENTION 
SERVICE DAY - TOMORROW!
Every year about 140,000 in the U.S. are diagnosed with colon cancer. Colon Cancer Prevention Project’s 
mission is to eliminate preventable colon cancer deaths by making sure people get screened. Join Honors 
Student Council as we help Colon Cancer Prevention Project prepare for upcoming events and write cards 
to individuals they serve. Transportation will be provided!
Saturday, January 20  •  10:00 AM - 1:00 PM  •  10351 Linn Station Rd.
Facebook Event: https://www.facebook.com/events/366803343791673/
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TONIGHT!
Muggles and wizards alike, please join us for the annual Yule Ball! All muggles and wizards are invited 
to gather in the Red Barn for an evening of well-mannered frivolity. Dress robes are welcomed, but not 
required. Food, drinks, and delightful sweets will be provided courtesy of the Three Broomsticks and Hon-
eydukes. Tickets will be available for $10 per person at the door. (Cards accepted.)



The U of L Study 
Abroad Office is com-
ing to Kurz Hall to 
bring honors students 
information about their 
opportunities abroad. 
Need information about 
available sites, require-
ments, or scholarships? 
Come and explore your 
options for exploring the 
world! 
Friday, February 9
11:00 AM - 1:00 PM
Kurz Hall
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KEEP UP WITH COUNCIL
With so much going on, be sure to keep up with Honors Student Council on the weeks The Current doesn’t come out! 

facebook.com/UofLHSC 
twitter & instagram: 

@UofL_HSC 

Does the medical school 
hustle have you crying 
yourself to sleep at night? 
Want tips about applica-
tions, the MCAT, or classes 
to take? Let Honors Student 
Council and Phi Delta Ep-
silon Pre-Medical fraternity 
help. Representatives from 
both organizations will be in 
Etscorn Honors Center with 
information (and snacks).
Wednesday, March 28
6:00-8:00 PM
Etscorn Classroom
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THE WHITE SQUIRREL
Submissions open for the 2017-2018 The White Squirrel Literary and Arts Magazine in November. Sub-
missions are free and open to the UofL student body. We ask that all submissions are previously unpub-
lished final drafts created solely by the author. Concurrent submissions are permitted, but please let us 
know as soon as possible if your piece has been accepted by another publication.

DEADLINE APPROACHING!

2017-18 Submission Guidelines
Submissions are open from 11/1-1/31
Contributors will be notified in February 2018
Publication forthcoming in March 2018

•	 Send submissions to: uoflwhitesquirrel@gmail.com
•	 Subject Line of Email: Genre, Your Last Name (ex: 
Poetry, Smith)
•	 Name of Attached Document: Title of Work
•	 Please include the following information in the body 
of the email:
	 • Your full name as you would like it to appear 
	 if published
	 • Art submissions: medium and dimensions of 
	 the piece
•	 In order to ensure that your submissions are 
judged fairly, all submissions are reviewed anon-
ymously. Your name should not appear on the at-
tached document, only the subject line and body of 
the email.
•	 If you are submitting work in more than one cate-
gory, please send separate emails per genre (i.e. all 
poetry submissions attached to one email, and all 
visual art .jpegs attached to another).

Genre Specific Guidelines
Prose
•	 Attached Word Document
•	 Limit 3 pieces per submission cycle. 
•	 Times New Roman, size 12 font.
•	 1” margins, double-spaced.
•	 Page numbers at bottom right-hand corner.
•	 Please do not exceed 3,000 words per piece.

Poetry
•	 Attached Word Document
•	 Limit 3 poems per submission cycle.
•	 Times New Roman, size 12 font
•	 1” margins, left alignment preferred
•	 We will make every effort to preserve the spacing 
and format of your poetry as it is sent.

Visual Art
•	 Attached .JPEG or .PNG file
•	 Image quality: 300 DPI or higher
•	 If you are submitting images of 2D or 3D art, 
please consider the quality and composition of the 
image to suit the magazine format.

COVER CONTEST
For the first time, The White Squirrel is offering 
a Cover Design Contest! Submit your ideas for 
The White Squirrel vol. XV 2017-18 to 
uoflwhitesquirrel@gmail.com. Questions can 
also be sent to this address.
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RESEARCH
Summer Research Opportunity Program (SROP)  Deadline: Thursday, March 15
The SROP provides UofL undergraduate 
students who would like to know more 
about graduate-level education at the 
university, with a 10-week research-inten-
sive experience in a department that offers 
graduate degrees. Mentors will provide 
students with individualized research 
projects. All UofL departments with gradu-
ate programs will be supported. Students 
should be, preferably, in their sophomore 
or junior year of study. The deadline is 
March 16, 2018. See http://louisville.edu/
research/students/undergrad-grad/summer 
for more information.

CAMPUS JOBS
Peer Advisor Applications 
Now Available
Application Deadline: Friday, February 9
The College of Arts & Sciences is now recruiting 
Peer Advisors for the 2018-2019 academic year. 
Help mentor new students transitioning to UofL 
through summer orientation advising and serving as 
a co-teacher in Gen 101. Benefits include improving 
your leadership and presentation skills, networking, 
and earning some money while helping fellow Car-
dinals. Applications are open January 8- February 9. 
Information and applications available at http://uofl.
me/askasa-pa. For additional information, contact 
Michelle Henderson at 
michelle.henderson@louisville.edu

Apply to Be a Student Success 
Ambassador
Application Deadline: Friday, February 9
Gain leadership experience while helping others. 
Mentor first-year students by guiding, supporting 
and advising them throughout their first year at UofL. 
Applications due by February 9. Details and applica-
tions available at: https://orgsync.com/44281/chapter.
Contact Leighann Valdez with questions: 
lrvald01@louisville.edu
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PINK 2018 - Interest Meeting
Tuesday, January 30  •  7:00 PM
LGBT Center, Red Barn (enter under the door 
that says, “Intersection”)
Do you dream of performing in PINK, UofL’s student 
produced drag show fundraiser? Join us for an inter-
est meeting! Even if you’re not sure about perform-
ing, attend the meeting to learn more or brainstorm 
performance ideas. Our super-supportive House 
Mother and Student Co-Directors are here for you 
and are ready to help you look fabulous on stage!

Now in its 21st year, PINK is longest running stu-
dent-directed fundraiser on campus. The show will 
take place on, March 30, 7:00 PM, PLAY Louisville. 
Proceeds benefit students served by UofL’s LGBT 
Center. Special thanks to our friends at PLAY for 
hosting the event while our SAC is under construc-
tion. This will be an all-ages show. Stay tuned to the 
LGBT Center’s Facebook page for details!

A Leader’s Legacy Upcoming 
Orientation Schedule
(See graphic below)
Students interested in completing the Leader’s 
Legacy certification program can begin by attending 
one of these orientations. Register at https://orgsync.
com/140426/forms/294023 to learn more and sign 
up.

Ecolympics Kick-off Party!
Thursday, February 1  •  11:00 AM - 2:00 PM 
Red Barn
Campus Housing & UofL’s 
Sustainability Council are 
throwing a party to launch 
Ecolympics 2018 - Two fun 
sustainability competitions to 
get you engaged in saving our one green planet! Join 
us over lunch with a DJ, informational booths, Sus-
tainability Quiz Bowl, prizes & more! Learn what you 
can do to make a difference and help your residence 
hall win the competition. louisville.edu/sustainability

EVENTS

“Compost Church”: Volunteer Sundays 
with UofL Community Composting 
Project
Every Sunday  •  12:00-1:00 PM
250 E. Bloom St.  
(one block north of Cardinal Blvd. between 
Brook & Floyd Streets)
Come help us turn “trash” into treasure as we man-
age UofL’s volunteer-powered community compost-
ing operation! Dress to get dirty. Tools provided. 
Learn about worm composting! All participants are 
welcome to haul back home some rich UofL compost 
for their own gardening projects in whatever contain-
ers/vehicles they bring. This is a weekly service op-
portunity throughout the year. Contact: Brian Barnes, 
brian.barnes@louisville.edu 502-338-1338.



The McConnell Center’s spring lecture series kicks-
off with guest speaker Ryan Quarles, Commissioner 
of the Kentucky Department of Agriculture, on “Unbri-
dled Hunger: Food Insecurity Challenges & Solutions 
for Kentucky.” Quarles, the youngest statewide elect-
ed official in the country, formed the Kentucky Hun-
ger Initiative, a first-of-its-kind effort to bring together 
farmers, charitable organizations, faith groups, com-
munity leaders and government entities to help re-
duce hunger in the state. One out of six Kentuckians 
is considered food insecure, and Quarles’ talk will 
cover a range of public policy impacts, including the 
effects of food insecurity in health care and education 
in rural and urban parts of Kentucky. The free event 
is part of the center’s “Taking Kentucky’s Tempera-
ture: Future of Health Policy in the Commonwealth” 
public lecture series.
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Sustainability Roundtables start today!
Every other Friday, 1/19-4/13  •  11:00 AM
Urban Studies Room 123 (426 W Bloom St)
Join us for the 
spring Sustainability 
Roundtable series 
every other Friday 
at 11:00 AM in 
Urban Studies 123. 
The series starts 
1/19 with Dr. David 
Buckley (Political Science), speaking on Pope Fran-
cis, Climate Change and US Catholic Voters. UofL’s 
Sustainability Council invites students, faculty & staff 
to share their research (at any stage) into environ-
mental, social & economic justice at the Roundtable. 
Please join us and if you would like to present, con-
tact: Daniel DeCaro, Daniel.decaro@louisville.edu, 
502-852-2927. Details at louisville.edu/sustainability

Unbridled Hunger: Food Insecurity 
Challenges & Solutions for Kentucky
Wednesday, January 24  •  6:00 - 7:00 PM
Ekstrom Library, Chao Auditorium

Garden Commons Spring Workdays
Every Friday • 1:00 - 2:00 PM 
Garden Commons at the Cultural Center
Join us in UofL’s organic garden and greenhouse for 
our group workdays! Learn (by doing) how to grow 
hyper-local, super-delicious vegetables, herbs, and 
fruits! Anyone can work in the garden any time, but 
we’ll gather together every Friday throughout the 
spring semester (Jan. 12 - Apr. 27) from 1pm to 2pm 
to plant, weed, water, and harvest. No prior experi-
ence necessary. Tools & gloves provided. The Gar-
den Commons is open to participation any time from 
students, staff, faculty, and community members. 
Everyone who comes is welcome to share in the 
harvest! Connect at facebook.com/gardencommons

Spring 2018 Study Abroad Fair
Wednesday, January 31  •  10:00 AM - 2:00 PM
Red Barn
Join the Office of Study Abroad at the Spring 2018 
Study Abroad Fair! New this year - multiple prizes 
awarded! Submit your name upon entering the Red 
Barn and winners will be drawn every half hour for 
a chance to spin the Prize Wheel for loot from our 
program providers! Free lunch from Bootleg BBQ will 
be provided from 11 am until we run out. Discover 
how you can study/intern/volunteer abroad! Con-
tact Kimber Guinn for more information: klguin02@
louisville.edu.
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ANNOUNCEMENTS
Health Promotion Services Open for 
Spring 2018
Start 2018 off with Health Promotion services and 
programs which enhance academic grit and personal 
wellbeing.

UofL’s Free Store open for Spring! 
Mondays & Wednesdays 
11:00 AM - 1:30 PM (Jan. 8 - Apr. 23)
Unitas Tower Basement
UofL’s Free Store is open every Monday and 
Wednesday 11:00 AM - 1:30 PM throughout the 
Spring in the Unitas Tower basement (enter from 
driveway off Cardinal Blvd). All students & employ-
ees are welcome to “shop” for free clothing, shoes, 
household items, books, school & art supplies, 
non-perishable food, etc. Donations are accepted 
any time in the red bins outside the Store. UofL pro-
motes an inclusive environment for all, regardless of 
gender identity and/or gender expression. The Free 
Store is a Transgender-Friendly space. Help us keep 
useful stuff out of the landfill while helping those in 
need – Volunteers are needed each week to open 
the store and sort donations.To volunteer, contact 
UofL’s Zero Waste Intern: Erin Kurtz (erin.kurtz@
louisville.edu, 502-298-6673). More: facebook.com/
UlFreeStore

DON’T MISS 
YULE BALL 
TONIGHT!

8:00 @ RED BARN
$10


